In my Topic this week the children have been exploring vegetables and how they grow. We have been reading the
story Oliver’s Vegetables alongside our learning. The children have enjoyed tasting and exploring lots of different
vegetables. On Thursday the children planted some beans, which we will be growing for the rest of the term.
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In numeracy this week we started our new focus of ‘mass and volume’. We have been reading the story ‘Mighty
Maddie’ to help support the children with the mathematical language heavier and lighter. The children have also
been using the balance scales to help support their understanding.

In my outdoor learning this week we read the story ‘Owl babies’ we explored how birds build nests and what
material they use. The children went in the forest area and found sticks, leaves and feathers to build their own
nests.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @




